Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

Bonifacio Drive, Port Area, Manila

May 12, 2017

MEMORANDUM

FOR MARK A. VILLAR
Secretary

This Department

Respectfully submitted is the letter dated 26 April 2017 of Regional Director JORGE U.
SEBASTIAN, JR., DPWH-IX, favorably endorsing the Project Modification of Zamboanga del
Norte 1st District Engineering Office under the FY 2017 GAA in the prescribed form (2017,
version 2.1), to wit:

FROM
LOCALLY FUNDED PROJECTS -

TO
LOCALLY FUNDED PROJECTS —

LIP —ROADS AND BRIDGES —LOCAL ROADS

Concreting of Pangalalan-Bago-Dalongdon
Provincial Road in Sindangan, Zamboanga

LIP —ROADS AND BRIDGES —LOCAL ROADS

Concreting of Pangalalan-Bago-Dalongdong
Provincial Road in Sindangan, Zamboanga

del Norte del Norte

Allocation : P 5.00 Million
Physical Target : 0.6050 Lane Km

Unit Cost : 8,264,462.81/Lane Km

Allocation : P 5.00 Million
Physical Target : 0.61 lane km
Unit Cost : £8,196,721.31/lane km

JUSTIFICATION:

Modification is requested to correct the title/location of the project from Concreting of
Pangalalan-Bago- Dalongdon Provincial Road in Sindangan, Zamboanga del Norte as
reflected in the FY 2017 GAA to Concreting of Pangalalan-Bago-Dalongdong Provincial
Road in Sindangan, Zamboanga del Norte, since the correct name of the Barangay is
Dalongdong instead of Dalondon.

Attached are the required documents, such as Evaluation Form (2017 version 2.1), BP202,
Program of Work, Location Map, Certificate of Availability of Funds (CAF) and Geotagged
Photos.

In view of the above, this request for Modification of Project is respectfully recommended for
your consideration and approval.
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ON, CESO 11
for Mindanao Operations

DIMASS. S
Assistant Sec

APPROVED/DISAPPROVED:

MARK A. VILLAR
Secretary
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